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As many of you may know, one of the aspects of the Knights of Columbus since its founding has
been our Insurance or Fraternal Benefits arm. In addition to the social and charitable mission,
one of the driving forces behind our order was to help the widows and orphans of deceased
brothers whose families were often broken up in the event of an untimely death.

Today the Knights continue to offer insurance benefits and now investment options aligned with
the principles of our faith. These benefits are not just open to Knights (and by extension their
families), but anyone who is eligible to be a Knight as well. That means Catholic Men over 17.5
years old.

For anyone who’s curious, and would be interested to casually learn a little more, we have two
Fraternal Benefit webinars available that you can watch online from the comfort of your own
home. The first is on Weds April 24™ at 8pm and focuses on the Insurance offerings. The
second is on demand (can see it anytime this month) and is hosted by the asset advisors side on
the 2024 Economic Outlook. For details and a link/invite to either please shoot me a note @
GK2084@mikofc.org or 616-916-0143.
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